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I have 3 children and many nieces and nephews who attend West Linn schools. We 

moved here to be close to family. But this permanent mask mandate is an overstep. 

We need to let parents and schools decide what is best for our kids. We are talking 

as a family about pulling our children from school if permanent mask mandates or 

vaccine mandates are enforced. Kids are missing out on so much living in masks and 

it needs to end and return to normalcy!  


